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The Town of Cortlandt Town Board Work Session of September 15, 2014 is
cancelled. The next Issues Only Work Session will be held on September 22, 2014 at 7 p.m,
The Town Board and I will be attending the F.E.R.C, public hearing Re: the expansion of
the Spectra/Algonquin natural gas pipeline.
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Important Public Hearing Notice

The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) Public Hearing regarding the
Spectra/Algonquin Incremental Markets (AIM) Natural Gas pipeline, compressor
and metering stations expansion project

Monday, September 15, 2014
6:30 p.m. |

Muriel H. Morabito Community Center
29 West Brook Drive, Cortlandt Manor, New York

Spectra Energy is proposing fo run a new 42 inch pipeline 1.2 miles beneath the
Hudson River from Stony Point to Verplanch. They will then proceed to install a 42
inch pipe from Verplanck, through the Village of Buchanan and continuing through
Northern Westchester. The expanded pipeline will be located within 500 feet of the

Buchanan Verplanck Scihool and thousands of private homes in the area,

For more information regarding the FERC Scoping public hearing please visit
https://www.ferc.gov/




